
From: Sara Mills <> 
Sent: 29 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos 
 

Dear TTC 
 
The Atmos project has always been a source of hope for Totnesians with the 
possibility of an estate based on the needs of Totnes people. The main advantage is 
affordable housing but there are so many other advantages, not least that this 
derelict site will be in use rather than being left to rot or being used for industrial 
purposes. Atmos gave Totnes hope and I sincerely hope there is a way for the 
scheme to continue. 
 
It means so much to our town 
 

Dr S Mills, Fern Cottage 3a South Street Totnes TQ9 5DZ 


